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Attn: Mowgli Holmes 
May 26, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Holmes: 
 
 
The Humboldt County Growers Alliance would like to thank you and Phylos 
BioScience for supporting HCGA over the past few years.  However, after careful 
consideration, our Board of Directors has unanimously decided to sever the 
relationship effective immediately.  
 
We would like to offer you some background on why this decision has been 
made, in hopes that it may add some perspective on engaging with our 
membership and community in the future. There have been a host of accusations 
regarding Phylos and its goals and actions as a company, and the details 
surrounding some of the science involved. For the record, our decision was based 
on a general lack of transparency with our membership and community, and the 
accompanying mixed messages from Phylos.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Terra Carver 
Executive Director 
Humboldt County Growers Alliance 
hcga.co 
 

 


